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TO: Stanwood-Camano School District Board of Directors
FROM: Robert Hascall

SUBJECT: Fee change for Preschool Peer Model Program
DATE: February 20, 2024

TYPE: Action Required

An analysis of local preschool programs indicates that our Peer Model program is well below
the average cost for a preschool experience in the Stanwood-Camano School District
boundary. The last review of the local fees was in July of 2022, and prices have significantly
increased.

We believe it is appropriate, beginning in the fall of 2024, to increase our monthly fee from
$175 to $225 (a $50 dollar increase) per student.

Recommendation:

We recommend the board’s approval of this fee change from $175 to $225 per student.

Every student is empowered to learn in an inclusive setting
and is prepared for the future of their choice
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